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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Tuesday – July 13, 2021 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Chairman Jon Miller at 7:00 PM.  The Open Public Meeting 
Act statement was read by the Secretary.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Chairman Jon Miller. 
 
Roll Call: 

                
Danielle Corso Matt Edson Renee Gioiello Jon Miller Rob Perotti 

Present X 
 

X X X 
Absent  X  

  

  

Also, In Attendance: 
                  

Mayor Sue Marshall  Councilman Ron Peterson  
Present X       
Absent 

 
                  X      

 
Recording of Hours:   
 
Danielle Corso - 5    Matt Edson – Absent    Renee Gioiello – 5     Jon Miller – 12     Rob Perotti – 5  
 
Approval of Minutes – June 1, 2021:  
 
Ms. Gioiello made a motion to approve the June 1, 2021 minutes; the motion was second by Ms. 
Corso; all in favor, none opposed. 
 
Chairman Miller welcomed Mr. Dennis Deevy of New Jersey Multimedia 
Mr. Deevy provided an extensive analysis of the Tuckerton Borough website.  He also presented views 
of other municipal websites with the pros and cons of each with regard to presentation and visitor 
traffic.  Presentation and visitor traffic is essential in order to increase visitors in to the borough to 
frequent the area establishments etc.  Mr. Miller will approach the borough clerk/administrator and 
provide this information that Mr. Deevy presented.  The committee thanked Mr. Deevy. 
 
Old Business:   
Chairman Jon Miller stated no old business with the exception of the presentation/borough website.  
         
New Business:    
No new business. 
              
Members Forum:    
No members forum. 
 
Public Forum: 
No public forum. 
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Approval of Secretary Services: 
  
Roll Call: 

  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT   

Danielle Corso X 
   

  
 

Matt Edson 
   

X 

X 
 

Renee Gioiello X 
   

  
Jon Miller X 

   

 
X Rob Perotti X 

   

 
Adjournment – 8:11 PM 
Motion by Ms. Corso, second by Ms. Gioiello; all in favor, none opposed. 
 
Respectfully submitted:   
April D. Elley, EDC Secretary 


